

Hands Across Canberra is now accepting 2015 Project Support Applications.

Please visit the **website** for all terms and conditions and application form.

To make sure you fully understand the priorities for this round, you are invited to attend a briefing session. During this session, our Deputy Chair, Diane Kargas AM and CEO, Peter Gordon will provide an overview of Hands Across Canberra and the types of projects we fund and answer any questions you may have.

Event Details:

Wednesday 6th May 12:30 pm - 1:30pm.

Westpac, AON Building

Level 11, 15 London Circuit

Canberra ACT 2601

Light refreshments provided.
RSVP to info@handsacrosscanberra.org.au

You're receiving this because you have subscribed to our enewsletter.

PO Box 5519 Kingston ACT 2604